
PUBLIC NOTICE 
TOWN OF WELLS 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Wells will have a public testing of the electronic 
tabulator of ballots that will be used in the upcoming Spring Primary Election that will be held on 
Tuesday, February 21st, 2023. The public testing of the equipment will take place at the town hall 
located at 11754 County Highway XX, Norwalk, WI 54648 on Thursday, February 16th, 2023 at 9:30 a.m. 
The town hall is handicap accessible. 
 
Diane Schwarz 
Clerk-Town of Wells 


